
 

Dear valued partner, 
 
Effective November 9, 2018, battery compartment labels on all Juniper Systems manufactured 
products have been updated to showcase compliance with the California Energy Commission (CEC) 
Battery Charger Efficiency Regulation. Effected products include both Juniper and Cedar product 
lines, with Cedar compliance labels being added to the box and manual. These changes are required 
to sell product into California. All other product aspects will remain the same. 
 

                                
 
 
 
 
 
Questions about this update can be answered by your account manager or by reaching out to Juniper 
Systems at sales@junipersys.com or 435-753-1881. More information on CEC regulations can be found 
here: https://www.energy.ca.gov/.  
 
 
 

 

Updated Mesa 2 labels Updated Allegro/Archer 2 labels 


